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I am writing make a comment and support a change in the National Shoshone Winter Use
Travel Plan as it relates to snowmobile traffic in a high use area between Pilot Creek (parking for
snowmobile use) and the Beartooth Hwy/Chief Joseph Hwy junction (parking for snowmobile use). 
This area is in the North Zone, Side One.  The request is outlined in the attached letter.

Best,
Don Pillsbury




